4.9 (ag)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Keep Aberdeen Loving

From: Paul Doesburg

Sent: August 9, 2020 10:03 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: Paul Doesburg <pmdoesburg@gmail.com>
Subject: Keep Aberdeen Loving

“Keep Aberdeen moving”
We strongly oppose lane reduction on Aberdeen Avenue between Dundurn and Queen!

Paul and Maris Doesburg



